

North 16th Street Pedestrian Crossing Project

Public Meeting Survey and Comment Sheet

How often do you drive, cross as a pedestrian, or ride a bike on this portion of North 16th Street?

- A. Daily
- B. 2-3 times/week
- C. 2-3 times/month
- D. Rarely

Do you think this project is needed?

- A. Yes
- B. No
- C. Have no opinion



Do you own/lease/rent property that would be affected by any of the Alternatives presented?

- A. Yes
- B. No

Of the following Alternatives presented, please rank in order of your preference by placing a 1, 2, or 3 by each Alternate.

	Alternate 1 (Raise 16 th Street on a Bridge)	
	Alternate 2 (Relocate 16 th Street -Mini-Bypass)	
	Alternate 3 (Relocate 16 th Street-larger footprint)	
Additional Comments or Concerns:		

	
Contact Information (optional)	
News	
Name	
Address	··-
Phone Number	e-mail address

Thanks for your participation......

The City of Murray will use your survey response and comments to help with decisions on this project. Please return this form during tonight's meeting or return it to Murray City Hall no later than September 18, 2015. Completed surveys can be hand delivered or mailed to Travis Brown, Project Manager, 104 North 5th Street, Murray, KY 42071 or via e-mail to travis.brown@murrayky.gov. Written comments can also be mailed to Tim Choate, Project Manager, BFW Engineering & Testing, Inc., 500 S. 17th Street, Paducah, Kentucky 42003.